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17th December 2013


FROM PETER DAVID 
TO SPONSOR KATRIN

Dear Sponsor Katrin,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Peter David the shortest boy in the whole school but the school prefect. Peter is wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2014

He is doing well in education and good in football and acrobatic games. Peter will be in Class eight next year where he is ready for his final examinations. If he does well in 2015 he will join high school. 

Next year will be tough year to Peter, but to change his environment in busy education I took him to see wild animals and he was very happy. He told me he will hel;p me to write something about a lion, curb, also he saw skulls of dead animals, how their bones were. 

Peter David always thanks you for his sponsorship. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.





